Subject: [EXTERNAL] Abortion Ordinance - Attorney/Client Communication
From: Jared Morris

Date: 10/13/2022, 8:42 AM

To: CommissionUpdate@cityofclovis.org

Good Morning,

The Mayor was told last night that all changes to the ordinance, even the most minute, must be approved by Johnathan
Mitchell to maintain our free defense. The Mayor has sent Mr. Mitchell the feedback from our meetings, including the

attached edits submitted by Commissioner Jones.

I am hoping for a response before the meeting, I will let you all know.
Regards,

Jared

Jared Morris

Attorney

Harmon, Barnett & Morris, PC

119 S. Main St.
Clovis, NM 88101
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